Travel Corridor Suspended

The UK Government has announced that it is to suspend the travel corridor system until at least 15 February.

<u>We cannot ease up in our fightback —</u> Health Minister

That was the message from Health Minister Robin Swann as Northern Ireland's most recent Covid-19 figures were announced and as hospitals here prepare for the full brunt of the latest surge.

<u>Statement on roundtable meeting with</u> retail sector

The First Minister and deputy First Minister had a positive engagement with the retail sector today to discuss the ongoing work to respond to the Covid-19 pandemic.

<u>Dundee Libraries - an update</u>



Dundee Libraries has a new Pressreader service which is an excellent service.

Library users can now access the latest local, national and international newspapers from home.

Find out more here.

Northern Ireland Water Framework <u>Directive Groundwater Status Update</u> 2020 Statistics Released

Northern Ireland Water Framework Directive Groundwater status update statistics for 2020 have been published today by the Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs, Thursday 14th January 2021.